PAUL BATTERMAN MERITORIOUS SERVICE 1981

Paul Batterman was a dominant figure in local bowling since 1961 when he was elected President of the then Greater Springfield Bowling Association. He was elected Secretary 1964, a position he held until he retired in 1977.

Pres. of the M.S.T.P.B.A. 1963

Secretary M.S.T.P.B.A. 1964-69, 1973-76

Chairman Greater Springfield Bowling Council, 1966

Eastablished Masters Tournament, League Officers/Team Captains Tournament

Eastablished Masters Tournament, League Officers/Team Captains Tournament

Managed Association Tournament 1965-1977

Edited Association newsletters and Yearbook